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 #TransformingLives   
 

Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Post-16 Information Evening  
 
We are delighted to offer you and your child the opportunity to come along to an 
information evening on Post-16 options.  This event will be supported by West Suffolk 
College, who will be able to explain some of the alternative options to sixth form 
available to students after Year 11. 
 
The staff from West Suffolk College will explain pathways such as Apprenticeships, 
College courses and T-levels with information to take away to consider. 
 
This event will take place on 18th October 2023, at 6pm in the Main Hall and will last for 
approximately one hour.  Please complete the below form and return it to the academy 
for the attention of Mrs J Seaney, Careers Administrator, alternatively you can email 
your response to jane.seaney@attrust.org.uk or complete the Microsoft form link below. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to MCA for an informative evening that will not only 
support our students but also parents/carers in making informed choices. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Mr R Goodenough  
 
Mr R Goodenough  
Senior Assistant Principal 
Encs  
 

 
 
Please return to Mrs Seaney, Careers Administrator or email 
jane.seaney@attrust.org.uk  or complete https://forms.office.com/e/Ttcj9d82Um 
 
We/I would like to attend the Information Evening on Post-16 Options on 18th October 
2023 from 6pm to 7pm. 
 
Name of student:  …………………………………………………. ………………………….. 
 
Name of Parent/Carer: …………………………………………………………………………. 
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